
Good Morning Guys!

Jud and I are still catching up from being in Memphis last week but wanted to share with you some 
photos of the lab. It looks AMAZING! Everyone loved the wall wrap and though the labs were  
beautiful. I know we can’t take credit for all of it. LOL!

Thank you so much for all your help getting this lab complete. We will be working on Nashville  
next- no ETA on when the build out will be done but I expect it will be done in the next few months.

I know this was a bit of a difficult project but we are really happy with the outcome. Thanks again!!

Heather 
Senior Vice President of Institutional Innovation

OUR TEAM GETS A BIG THANK YOU!


